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News Release  

 

MCK receives Myiow Report  
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 24, Kenténha/October 2007) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke has announced that it has received the final report on the most 
recent complaint against Keith Myiow. It was prepared by Me Lysane Cree, a 
lawyer from Kanesatake, who was appointed to investigate the complaint. 
 
The report and the recommendations contained within will be discussed at the 
meeting of Chief & Council scheduled for Monday, 29 Kenténha/October. 
 
Myiow was suspended from his duties as a Council Chief on 13 Seskéha/August 
following a complaint by a community member alleging a serious breach of 
confidentiality. Due to the nature of the breach, Myiow was suspended by the 
majority of his fellow chiefs. He has remained on suspension, with pay, since that 
time.  
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For more information, please contact:   
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 251     
 
 


